
01202 632070 

Lytchett Minster and 

Upton Town Council Lyt-Up - December 2019 
Wishing our residents a Merry Christmas 

www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

Mrs Karen Cane, PSLCC—Town Clerk  

1 Moorland Parade, Upton 

TOWN COUNCIL HELP CENTRE 

Open Mon– Thurs 9 am—12.30 pm 

          Fri 9.30 am—11.30 am 

office@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

councillors@lytchettminsterandupton-

tc.gov.uk 

Citizens Advice Surgery 

Monday 9.15 am—12.30 pm (weekly) 

 

Meeting Dates: 

All meetings are open to the public, with 15 

minutes of public participation at  7.45 pm.  

Each member of the public is able to speak for 

three minutes.  Agendas available via town 

noticeboards,  library, help centre and  web-

site    

 

Amenities              3/12/2019    7.00 pm 

Planning   10/12/2019    7.00 pm 

Town Council       17/12/2019     7.00 pm 

 

Please note that the Town Council    

offices will close on Monday 23 Decem-

ber 2019 and re-open on Thursday 2 

January 2020. 

The Town Clerk and her staff wish all 

our residents a very Happy Christmas 

and New Year.  We look forward to 

providing residents with information, 

advice and support throughout 2020. 

          

 

 

DID YOU KNOW….. 

Street Cleaning 

Our roads are now NOT routinely swept so if you feel that 
there are areas within the town that would 
benefit from this service, we need to ask for 
it.  Please let us know and we will make the 
relevant request. 

Pavement Parking 

We have been informed that powers are go-
ing to be coming in to force soon to enable untaxed vehicles 
parked on the pavement (including grass highway verges) to 

be removed.  Please ensure that you follow the 
law and act compliantly 

 

. 

Horticultural Expertise for the Town 

We are thrilled to report that our Assistant Head Grounds-
man, Jordan Down has successfully 
achieved his Level 3 Horticultural           
qualification from studying at Kingston   
Maurward College in Dorchester.  We are 
proud of his hard work and dedication in   
balancing a full time job and study.  Well 
done Jordan! 

 

 

Dacombe Estate:  Residents are asked not to drive over 
or park in the green spaces—safety concerns have been 
raised.  If this practice continues the Council will look at 

installing bollards to prevent this. 

 

 

 

Christmas in Upton 

Santa Parade and Community Get 
Together @ Community Centre 

Friday 6 December 2019—see over-
leaf for Santa Parade route and  

Santa Stops plus 7 pm at Community 
Centre for festive get together. 

NEW COUNCIL MEMBERS 

 

Please welcome: 

 

John Sheldon 

 

 

David Kennedy 

 

 

 

Both will serve on 

 Planning/Amenities 


